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Dear Gary, 
 
As a Sponsor of the 2009 National Floriculture Forum, we sincerely thank Flow Vision LLC for their 
contribution toward this event. 
 
Your generosity has enabled floriculture professionals, faculty, and students from around the nation (15 
universities and 18 companies, with over 60 participants) to come together for knowledge exchange and 
networking.  It enabled them to observe and interact with growers, retailers, importers and other faculty, all of 
whom are supportive in the floriculture industry.  It was a very positive learning experience for everyone.  Two 
of our tour stops, Kerry’s Nursery and Kraft Gardens, talked at length about lean flow and spoke very highly of 
your company.  It was a good opportunity for researchers and teachers to understand and be able to 
communicate the value of your approach. 
 
We provided your logo on a fancy clipboard, tote bag, website, presentations, and trade publicity (in 
Greenhouse Grower, GrowerTalks, GMPro) for the event, in addition to naming our sponsors during the tour 
and final dinner. 
 
We look forward to collaborating with Flow Vision in the future.  I hope you will again consider participating 
next year when the event is hosted by Texas A&M University. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Fisher 


